Start-Up Procedure to include AUS Funding
Professors receiving start-up funds must first contact Vera Milbradt, Grants Coordinator, ext. 3790 in the Research Grants Office (RGO). 

They must submit the following:

1. RG-02 (must have the Chair's signature)
http://www.mcgill.ca/rgo/checklists/rgo/
2. Budget Sheet (include AUS funding on this sheet)
3. Short Project Description of their Research

4. Copy of Notice Award (copy of the Offer Letter that should also indicate that they will be receiving AUS funding)

· The Accounting Department will set up a new fund number and a budget will be set up once the Faculty’s portion has been received.
· Any new money going into the start-up has to be approved by RGO.
· This year (06-07), AUS funds have already been transferred into your departmental operating fund.  Before initiating the journal transfer into the start-up fund please contact Vera.
· In future years the Faculty Budget Office will automatically transfer the AUS funds into the start-up fund.

The Offer Letter should indicate the AUS funding if it does not you can still contact Vera and she will get the Faculty’s confirmation.
